AHEPA Toronto



1315 Lawrence Avenue East. Suite #502 Toronto, Ontario M3A 3R3

PRESS RELEASE

Tuesday, June 3, 2014

TORONTO, ON – On Monday, June 2, 2014, the AHEPA Toronto Lord Byron CJ1 Chapter gathered for its general meeting and instillations of the new 2014-2015 Toronto Executive. The outgoing executive, President Antony Polyzotis, Vice-President Dean Antonakes, Secretary Constantine Politis and Treasurer Byron Yankou, held their final general meeting, where they reported on the business and finances of the Chapter and presented an overall final account of the work that was done throughout the year.

Installations for the 2014-2015 year welcomed Constantine Politis as President, Byron Yankou as Vice-President, Anastasios Moussas as Secretary and Alexandros Stroutzas as Treasurer. Following installations, the new executive held its first general meeting where President Constantine Politis thanked the outgoing executive and 2013-2014 President, Antony Polyzotis, for all their hard work and success.

Brother Constantine also outlined the new executive's plan for a productive and successful year: increasing membership and Chapter growth, holding the annual golf tournament, and increasing funds for scholarships and educational initiatives.



Seen here is Alexandros Stroutzas (Treasurer), Byron Yankou (Vice-President), Constantine Politis (President) and Anastasios Moussas (Secretary).

The mission of the Order of the American Hellenic Educational Progressive Association is to promote the ideals of Hellenism: Education, Philanthropy, Civic Responsibility and Family and Individual Excellence.

For more information, please contact: Anastasios Moussas, Toronto Chapter Secretary

Tel.: 416-710-2286, E-mail: secretary@ahepatoronto.org